
April Newsletter 

Room 203 

 
Welcome back!  I hope your family had a great Spring Break. 

 

Thank you for meeting to discuss your child’s progress.  It has been 
an absolute pleasure to work with you and your child this year.  

 

April Learning Themes 

Through April, we’ll be exploring farm animals, the changing spring 
weather, and the joys of planting. 

 

Field trip April 17th – Target Field  

Little Sluggers Tour 

During the tour, the children will focus on the shapes, numbers and 
colors found in the ballpark.  They will also get hands-on experience 
with equipment used during the game.  

Due to the cost of the tour and the bus transportation, we are 
unable to take parent volunteers on this field trip.   



Upcoming Dates  

Tuesday April 8 – Lake Harriet T-shirt Day  

Tuesday April 22 – Earth Day  

Thursday May 1 – Spring Concert 5:30pm  

                                     Children arrive at 5:15pm -more info will come  

                                      From Ms. Wright  

Thursday May 22 – Last Day of School  

 

As always feel free to contact me with any questions. 

Sue Bergquist  

 


